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J. ADDISON SCHOOL 
IMPORTANT DATES

HIGHLIGHTS & PHOTOS

2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  U P D A T E S
Hello JAS Family! We hope everyone had a great summer. With the new 
school year upon us, we’re excited staff and students are returning back to 
the school. 

At J. Addison, the health and safety of our students and staff is our num-
ber one priority. We have all been experiencing a new way of life with 
COVID-19. Now, that some parts of our lives are making their way back to a 
new “normal” we want you to be prepared for some of the changes you will 
experience when your children return to school. To make sure this illness 
does not continue to spread, we intend to take all reasonable precautions, 
as prescribed by the Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Health such 
as:

Mandatory Vaccination Announced by the Ministry of Health

•	 Vaccination will be mandatory for all persons ages 12+ (students, fac-
ulty, staff, and visitors) who intend to be onsite at J. Addison School as 
of September 7th (first dose) and October 15th (complete vaccination), 
2021. 

•	 Any individual who cannot be vaccinated based on medical or other 
grounds recognized by the Ontario Human Rights Code can request 
an accommodation.  Those who remain unvaccinated and who must 
be onsite will have to follow additional strict health protocols such 
as frequent testing, wearing medical grade masks and other PPE, if 
necessary, as well as other possible measures to be announced later. If 
deemed unsafe or high-risk, participation in various school programs 
may also be restricted.

Boarding Students Move-In  
Sept 3-7/2021 

Labour Day - School closed
Sept 6/2021

First Day of School 
(JASX to Gr.8 students)

Sept 7/2021

Orientation Day 
(New High School students)

Sept 8/2021

First Day of School 
(High School students)

Sept 9/2021
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Dragon Crafting Activity

Egg Throwing Activity

July and August were fun months! J. Addison School was able to run 
their annual Summer camp programs this year while following strict 
COVID-19 protocols. Campers participated in many activities, games and 
learning programs. Thanks for a great summer camp everyone! We hope 
that with a collaborative effort between students, staff and parents, we 
will have another successful school year as well.  

S U M M E R  C A M P
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Water Activities

Egg Balancing Activity

Ball Toss Activity
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Thank you to all the staff and students for joining our 
summer camp this year. We hope to see you again next 
year!

The school is continuing and dedicated to providing a safe and healthy 
learning environment for our staff and students.

We want to continue to thank all the staff and students for following our 
policies surrounding COVID-19, should you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact our school.

CONTACT US

2 Valleywood Drive
Markham, ON L3R 8H3

www.jaddisonschool.com

info@jaddisonschool.com

Tel: 905-477-4999

STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY EVERYONE!

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU SAFELY BACK 
IN OUR CLASSES IN SEPTEMBER.
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